
 

 

May 31, 2022 

 
PROVIDER ALERT: HEALTH NOTICE FOR DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA HEALTH 
CARE PROVIDERS (MONKEYPOX VIRUS INFECTION)  
 
Included with this provider alert is a memorandum from the DC Health Department 
concerning the Monkeypox Virus Infection in the United States and Other Non-endemic 
Countries.   
 
As of May 26th, there are no confirmed monkeypox cases in the District of Columbia.  
The Health Alert Notice included with this provider alert is intended to provide situational 
updates and to notify healthcare providers of CDC’s recommendations for patient 
investigation, testing, and infection control.  Healthcare providers should continue to 
monitor DC Health Alert Notice webpage for updates: 
www.dchealth.dc.gov/page/health-notices      
 
For questions concerning this Provider Alert, please contact the MFC-DC Provider 
Relations department, Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
Phone: 855-798-4244, Option 2 
Email: mfcdc-providerrelations@medstar.net 
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